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25th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an exciting opportunity for our

students to visit Norwich Castle on 14th January 2025. This outing is designed to enhance our

topic of study of Ancient Egyptians and to provide the children with a valuable hands-on learning

experience.

We will be departing from school at 9am and will return by the usual school finishing time of 3:18

PM. Please ensure that your child arrives at school on time, thus ensuring the smooth organisation

of our visit.

As this is a trip during the school day we kindly ask that you provide your child with a packed lunch.

Please ensure that their lunch is nutritious and suitable for travel, and remember to avoid any

items that may contain nuts, as we strive to accommodate all dietary requirements. A school

packed lunch can be ordered in advance via ParentMail nearer the time.

Additionally, we would appreciate it if children could wear their school uniforms for this excursion,

as it fosters a sense of unity and belonging. Comfortable shoes are also advisable, as we will be

participating in various activities throughout the day.

In order to meet costs, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.66 per child or if your

child receives Free School Meals, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.33 per child.

Payment is to be made via ParentMail. If you would like your child to attend the trip, please

consent via ParentMail and pay for your child by Thursday 9th January 2025.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school. We look forward to an engaging

and educational day out.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely

The Year 4 team.
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